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Local Power Line Project Information   

CONTACT US

Visit our website at DominionEnergy.com/chesterfieldhopewell for project 
updates. Or contact us by calling 888-291-0190 or sending an email to  
powerline@dominionenergy.com.
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Chesterfield-Hopewell Electric Transmission Rebuild Project
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Use your iPhone camera or 
the QR reader app on other 
smartphones to visit the 
project page on our website.

AT DOMINION ENERGY, we are committed to providing safe and reliable 
electricity to our neighbors. You are receiving this postcard because we 
would like to provide an update to the Chesterfield-Hopewell 230 kilovolt (kV)  
Electric Transmission Rebuild Project. On Nov. 1, 2018, the Virginia State 
Corporation Commission (SCC) issued its final order, approving the project.

In August 2019, we will begin preconstruction activity for the project. Our 
crews will build temporary access roads to ingress and egress the right  
of way corridor, lay wooden matting to protect the corridor and conduct 
surveying before actual construction takes place. 

In September 2019, construction will begin in Hopewell, working north 
toward Chesterfield. We anticipate project completion in May 2020.

Thank you for your patience as we work to maintain reliable electricity  
in your area.
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Section of Transmission Line
Needing Replacement

This map is intended to serve as a representation of the project area and is not intended for detailed engineering purposes.
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